GROVE ROAD PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Our family school where all are equally valued"

A: Cromwell Road, Hounslow, TW3 3QQ **W**: www.groveroadprimary.co.uk **T:** 020 8570 6132 **F:** 020 8230 4019 **E:** office@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk

Acting Head Teacher: Mrs Grace Beckford



16th September 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to a new term! We have some creative things planned and children will be learning lots of new and exciting things. I am delighted to be starting my first year of teaching here at Grove Road, and I am really looking forward to spending the year with your children.

Below are some of the things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the homework expectations for this term:

English	Maths
Key text: Little Red Reading Hood by Lucy Rowland (narrative) The Great Fire of London by Emma Adams (diaries) Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: • Full stops and capital letters • Capital letters for people and places • Commas for a list • Alliteration • Commands Writing: • Diaries • Narrative Reading: • Exploring the setting and actions. • Use our knowledge of Phonics to support reading. • Consider the deeper messages in the books. We will also be continuing to have daily Book Talk	Number and Place Value Counting in hundreds, tens and ones Comparing and ordering numbers Counting in 50s Counting in 4s and 8s Number patterns Addition & Subtraction Simple adding Simple Subtracting Adding with renaming Subtracting with renaming Addition of three numbers Multiplication of 2, 5 and 10: Multiplication as equal groups 2, 5 and 10 times tables Multiplying by 2, 5 and 10 Solving word problems
sessions. Homework	Books We Will Be Reading
Punils should be reading for 20 minutes every night and	-
Pupils should be reading for 20 minutes every night and this must be recorded in their reading records and signed by an adult. These will be checked every Monday morning. Mathletics and Reading Eggs are set every Monday for the week ahead.	Little Red Reading Hood by Lucy Rowland The Great Fire of London by Emma Adams

Our topic this half term is 'What happened in London in 1666?' We will have an exciting trip to the Gunnersbury Park Museum later in the term to bring the topic to life.

Please don't hesitate to e-mail me on green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or concerns.

Yours sincerely,

Miss McGarrity
Green Class Teacher













